

## The Sprite Car Club of Australia Incorporated

Established 1960

P.O Box 696 Kingswood, NSW 2747 ABN 62879038-526

## **Sprite and Midget Nationals 2022**

Newsletter 1 - 7/5/21

Fellow Sprite Car Club Presidents

Just a short note to gain the interest for our event which is planned for Easter 2022

## Arrive Thursday Evening 14th April through to Monday 18th April.

The SCCA has taken on Canberra as our destination for 2022. We are in the process of arranging our accommodation, events and all the other things there are to be seen in Canberra.

We are looking for a good indication of the numbers who will be attending our event, so we can plan what, where and when.

Would you please come back to us by the 30<sup>th</sup> of June 2021 with the following:

- 1. Total number of interested participants from your State.
- 2. Total number of those participants that would participate in motorsport

We are trying to strike the right balance between social and competitive events to suit all members. The cost of a full blown race track for a Supersprint style event is prohibitively expensive in 2022 (Wakefield Park is over \$15,000) so we are investigating lower cost alternatives. There remains a risk that track type competitive events will not be included and we will therefore try to substitute with something else of a competitive nature. How big an issue is for the number of your members likely to attend the Sprite Nationals.

There is so much to see and do in Canberra and we are sure that the weekend will be full of good times and lots of laughs.

COVID-19 continues to be a concern for all Australians and it will be something we need to consider. The cost of such has escalated with all types of tourist venues and we have already seen this in all our current enquiries.

In the lead up to sourcing the right place, all accommodation in suitable locations was difficult to secure.

We have booked 50 rooms for accommodation in Canberra and this is the first area we need to lock down.

We can move these numbers up and down but we do need to know the numbers from each state to move forward.

Thank you all for your timely reply.

The Committee for the 2022 Sprite and Midget Nationals

Greg Holden 0408 777 936 greg@johncook.com.net Graham Wells 02 9654 1344